
 
 
Public Questions to be answered at the Health and Wellbeing 
Board meeting on 12 September 2024. 
Members of the Health and Wellbeing Board to answer questions submitted by 
members of the public in accordance with Part 3.2 of the Council’s Constitution. 

 
(a) Question submitted to the ICB Executive Director – Berkshire West 

Place and the WBC Executive Director – Adult Social Care from Paula 
Saunderson: 

‘Four years ago in September 2020, I started to raise Continuing Health 

Care in relation to late stage Dementia, then in February 2021 I was 
advised that Berks West rates of awarding CHC were under review, and 

on 20th May 2021 I asked for a further update on progress, so how are 
we getting on please with this review, what are the reported findings and 
recommendations and when will they be reported to this Board or the 

Health Scrutiny Commission?’ 
 

 
 


